Duvke Powegr CoMPANY
Power BriLpinc
422 Sovra CHURCH STREET, CHARLOTTE, N C 28242

WILLIAM O PARKER, JR April 3, 1981
Jice PagsiognT
Stgam Pacoucrion

TELEP~ONE Anga 7T A
373-4083

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. F. J. Miraglia, Jr., Acting Chief
Licensing Branch No. 3

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414

Dear Mr. Dentcon:

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut's letter of February 18, 1981 (Generic Letter 81-10)
provided details of che NRC's position with resnect to requirements for the
Emergency Operations Facility and staffing levels for emergency situationms.

Duke Power Company will submit conceptual design information for the EOF,
TSC, and 0SC at Catawba Nuclear Station in conjunction with the OL review.
We intend to exercise "Option 2" as described in Table III.A.l1.2-2 for the
EOF location. The uew EOF, TSC, and OSC will be functional prior to
receiving an operating license.

Emergency staffing levels will also be addressed in conjunction with the OL
review.

Very truly yours, G ‘\‘\\‘\\\
‘William O. Parker, Jr.t.__J
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